
KGA TOURNAMENTS HELP SHINE THE LIGHT ON EAGLE BEND 
In June, Eagle Bend hosted two Kansas Golf Association events. 
The first was the Kansas Junior Amateur. This was the second 
time Eagle Bend has hosted the event, the first was in 2005. 
Juniors from all over Kansas came to play in the prestigious 
KGA tournament.  Lawrence was well represented in the 
tournament with 7 of the 98 juniors that played hailing from 
Lawrence.   Eagle Bend received the plaque from the KGA, 
listing all the players who participated in the tournament. 
 
Eagle Bend also hosted a local KGA Kansas Amateur qualifier.  
Seventy-five golfers participated in the tournament with 28 
qualifying spots available for the Kansas Amateur.  Four of the 
75 golfers were from Lawrence.  Both of these events helped 
showcase the dedication of staff, as well as further Eagle 
Bend’s reputation as we continue striving to be the best public 
golf course in Kansas. 
 
 
 
 

 


